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E-UPDATE from Colorado School Safety Resource Center (CSSRC) ~ E-Updates from CSSRC wiill
contain the most current information about the Center's activities and resources, as well as the current

school safety efforts throughout the state of Colorado. Please add your school/district contact to this
growing listserv at www.safeschools.state.co.us- http://safeschools.state.co.us/index.html.

TEAM REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN FOR COLORADO SAFE SCHOOLS REGIONAL TRAINING —
DENVER METRO~ February 25-26th, 2010. Register online at www.co.train.org Course 1D: 1019539.
Registration is free to Colorado participants. Registration for individuals opens January 4, 2010.

This prevention and school safety training in the Denver Metro area is hosted by CSSRC and the
Center for the Study and Prevention of Violence at the University of Colorado, Boulder. It will take
place at Adams 12 Conference Center, 1500 E. 128th Ave, Thornton, CO 80241.

Please see www.safeschools.state.co.us for details.

PLEASE CONTACT THE CSSRC ~ If your school or school district would like consultation, resources,
training, and/or technical assistance to foster safe and secure learning environments, positive school
climates, and early intervention to prevent crisis situations.

READINESS AND EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT FOR SCHOOLS (REMS) grants — The 2010 RFP
for this grant from the US Department of Education to support school safety planning is set to be
released January 8, 2010 and will be due on February 26, 2010. The information we have currently is
that the RFP will be similar to last year’s with minimum grant awards of $150,000 over a two-year
period. Small districts may choose to apply with other districts. To access last year's RFP go to

http://www.ed.gov/programs/dvpemergencyresponse/applicant.html.

NEEDS ASSESSMENT - We also invite you to complete a needs assessment on our website by clicking
the “Take Needs Survey Now” located on the right side of the home page. This will enable us to better
understand your regional school safety needs as we continue to plan regional trainings across the state.

Please forward this email to others on your email list with an interest in supporting safe and
positive schools in Colorado. They may register for this listserv on our website
www.safeschools.state.co.us- http://safeschools.state.co.us/index.html.

This list is for the exclusive use of the Colorado School Safety Resource Center, Colorado Department of Public
Safety.

To subscribe to the listserv of the CSSRC go to the Subscribing to Schoolsafetycenter section at http://cdps-
|.state.co.us/mailman/listinfo/schoolsafetycenter

If you do not wish to receive E-UPDATE information from our center, you will need to unsubscribe at http://cdps-
|.state.co.us/mailman/listinfo/schoolsafetycenter
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